McDonald, David S

From: Bruce Campbell <drake_deth@hotmail.com>
Sent: October-30-14 8:18 AM

To: Office of the Legislative Counsel

Subject: Bill 60

| am a public servant who votes and | am against Bill 60 regarding e-cigarettes. | think the government should
educate themselves before enacting such legislature. | find the current opinion very myopic. These devices
have saved my life and allowed me to spend many more years with my two year old son.

Bruce Campbell

Canadian Coast Guard College
Sydney, NS
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